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50th Reunion Book--Funding

Dear Dartmouth Class of 1961

As we move toward our 50th Reunion in June 2011, a critical feature is preparation of the 50th
Reunion Book—now in the capable hands of Jim Baum and his team. Planning is well underway and you
have received particulars about how you may participate. The goal is to have the finished product in your
hands several months before the reunion, to whet your memories and help you hit Hanover running
relative to the lives of your classmates—so that in our all too brief time together we will be able to have
more meaningful fellowship.

Funding the book is being discussed. The publisher is a Dartmouth graduate with vast
experience in the preparation of many such books. The cost will be in the $40,000 - 45,000
range. We would hope some individual classmates will come forward to help finance this
project. | am writing to you now in hopes that you might be interested in assisting in this project
which is such a culminating point in our 50-year journey since graduation.

Please think about your personal response to this critical need, and contact Jim Baum if you can
help. (im.baum@att.net). Or, send a check directly to Class Treasurer, Ivar Jozus, 73 Main St.,
Middletown, CT 06457-3408.

REMINDER: attend to (1) your basic bio, (2) a photo or two and (3) your reflections. For more
information, go to: http://www.dartmouth.org/classes/61/50thReunionQuestionnaire.htm

CLARIFICATION: The College recently contacted you about the new Alumni Directory asking for
the same information. This is not to be confused with our 50th Reunion Book.

Best regards,

Maynard Wheeler

50th Reunion Chair

mbwheeler61 @alum.dartmouth.org
PO Box 538, Grantham, NH 03753
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